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Girl's Suicide Teaches us that Parents Must be Digital Guardians

News

10.20.13 

Suzanne Bogdan, managing partner in the Fort Lauderdale office, was quoted by the Orlando

Sentinel in the October 20 article, "Girl's Suicide Teaches us that Parents Must be Digital

Guardians."

The article discussed the recent suicide of a 12-year-old girl following online bullying.

Suzanne commented on the arrest of two girls charged with bullying the 12-year-old.

She argued that, considering the girls’ development level, "pursuing legal recourse ... is not a likely

scenario for proper punishment or for curbing this behavior."

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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